
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 

Planning Committee 

 

PL088/21e) Amended plans 7 Spencer Drive : 21/04583/HFUL 

 

 

Good Afternoon,  

  

I hope this email finds you well. I am the planning case officer dealing with application - 

21/04583/HFUL - 7 Spencer Drive, Melbourn and new to the Council. 

  

I note that you have submitted Parish Council comments which objects to the scheme on the 

grounds of the Air Source Heat Pumps location. I have received amended plans that takes 

this heat pump away from the shared boundary and further in to the site, so that it is away 

from other residential properties. On this basis, I understand that you have no objection.  

  

I would like to check to see if you wish to call the application in to committee and whether 

you have no objection. 

  

If there are any other questions or queries you have regarding the proposal, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Kind Regards,  
 

Tom Chenery | Planning Officer 
 

https://applications.greatercambridgeplanning.org/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=R166M2DXL2U00

